
TOWNSHIP OF HOPEWELL 
             M E R C E R   C O U N T Y                                         

201 Washington Crossing Pennington Road 
Titusville, New Jersey 08560-1410 

May 17, 2013 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  
 

TAKE NOTICE the Township of Hopewell is seeking a proposed change in purpose or use on 10 acres of 
the Alliger Tract which known as Hopewell Township Tax Block 92, Tax Lot 9, 221 Washington Crossing-
Pennington Road, Titusville, NJ  08560 (NJDEP Green Acres Project #1106-97-091 and 11-95-24) ) to 
permit the on-site construction of a building.   
 
The Township proposes to relocate the historic Harts Corner Schoolhouse from the corner of Mercer 
County Route 546 and Scotch Road to an area on Alliger Park located immediately west of the existing 
parking lot on Alliger Park.  The building will be used for recreation and conservation purposes 
including meetings, display of historic information, file storage, and other park uses.  The building will 
be modified to include restrooms to be served by an on-site well and septic system. 
 
Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-25.6(a)1, a hearing to obtain public comment on this proposed change of 
purpose or use will be held at: 
 

Hopewell Township Municipal Building, 201 Washington Crossing Pennington Road, Titusville, 
New Jersey, 08560 at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 24, 2013.   

 
All information regarding the proposed change in purpose or use is available for public inspection 
during regular business hours at Hopewell Township Municipal Clerk’s Office, Hopewell Township 
Municipal Building, 201 Washington Crossing Pennington Road, Titusville, New Jersey, 08560.  
 
Written comments on the proposed change in purpose or use may be directed to Hopewell Township 
Administrator at 201 Washington Crossing Pennington Road, Titusville, New Jersey, 08560 on or before 
the close of the public comment period which is July 10, 2013.  Please send a copy of any comments 
submitted on this request to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres 
Program, Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship, 501 E State Street, 1st Floor, Mail Code 501-01, PO 
Box 420, Trenton, NJ 08625-0420. 
 
Public comment on this proposed change in purpose or use will be accepted during the public hearing 
or until July 10, 2013.  At least 90 days following the public hearing, the Township of Hopewell may 
take formal action to approve the proposed change in purpose or use. 
 
 
Paul E. Pogorzelski, P.E. 
Hopewell Township Administrator/Engineer 
  
Copies of this Notice have been sent to: 
 The Trenton Times Newspaper 

The Trentonian Newspaper 
+ 
The Hopewell Valley News 
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program 

 Hopewell Township Committee 
 Hopewell Township Historic Preservation Commission 
 Hopewell Township Planning Board 
 Hopewell Township Zoning Board 
 Hopewell Township Environmental Commission 
 Hopewell Township Open Space Advisory Committee 

Hopewell Township Agricultural Advisory Committee 
Hopewell Township Recreation Advisory Committee 


